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Class Teacher								     May 2021 





Dear Prospective Candidate, 





Thank you for your interest in the position of class teacher available at our school. We are proud to be part of a caring, welcoming Christian school, where the children are at the heart of everything we do. 





St Mary Magdalen’s Primary School is a thriving Christian school situated in the market town of Accrington, with a unique setting in the Milnshaw area, in the Diocese of Blackburn. There are currently 193 pupils on role between the ages of 4–11. In our school every child and member of staff matters to us and we aim to ensure both our staff and pupils are able to fulfil their potential. 





Our dedicated and enthusiastic team of teaching and non-teaching staff are continually striving to provide the very best education, in the fullest sense for every child in our school. Our aim is to inspire a love of learning, creating positive and learning experiences for all. 





We are a rapidly improving school that is embracing new technologies and constantly looking for ways to meet the needs of our pupils in the best possible way. We have a supportive and dedicated Governing body that are not only committed to the pupils and families of our school, but also to our staff and their continuous professional development. We are an important and integral part of our church and wider communities. 





The children at St Mary Magdalen’s Primary School have lots of potential to shine and we are passionate in ensuring the children do this in any way they can. Lots of visitors comment on our welcoming environment here at St Mary Magdalen’s. 





We are looking to recruit an outstanding class teacher who will bring energy and enthusiasm to the post and is fully committed to continuous school improvement in order to provide the best education for our children.





If you have the experience or potential to deliver inspirational teaching, ensure rapid progress for our children and a commitment to the care and nurture of all our pupils, we would encourage you to visit our school to meet with the staff and the children. We wish you every success with your application and hope to meet with you soon. 





Yours Sincerely,





Karen Hardman & Helen Bird


Head Teachers




















St. Mary Magdalen’s CE Primary School, Devonshire Street, Accrington, Lancashire. BB5 1DW


Phone: 01254 232329 - Mobile: 07586 434823 - Fax: 01254 398502


Email: head@st-marymagdalens.lancs.sch.uk - Web: www.st-marymagdalens.lancs.sch.uk








